
 

William Cooper, Honorary Secretary, Australian Aborigines’ League, to Mr 
James Stout, Melbourne Trades Hall Council, 9 May 1938, Living Museum of 
the West, Still Here Exhibition 
 
The Australian Aborigines’ League which is fighting for justice for the Aborigines of 
Australia, particularly in [the] state of N.S.W. by pressing for a royal commission into 
the activities of the Aborigines Protection Board in that state. 
 
Would it be arranged to hear our representative outline the case for the Aborigines at 
the next council meeting. Thanking you for your anticipation in this question. 


